STATE OF

COLORADO Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Request for Extension - Adequacy Review Response TR-08; M-1992-009

Brendan Shine <bren.shine@q.com> Tue, May 12, 2020 at 4:50 PM
To: elliott.russell@state.co.us
Cc: Ute Pass Concrete-Sand & Gravel <utesng@yahoo.com>, lwilliams@rasinc.org, Bill Pedler <bpedler@rasinc.org>

Mr. Russell,

As we discussed this afternoon, on behalf of Mr. Chris Pyles, owner of the Gillette Sand and Gravel Co., we request a 30-
day extension from the May 14, 2020 due date for our response to the above-referenced Adequacy Review. We need
additional time to review technical details in our response. Our extension request is from May 14, 2020 to June 4, 2020.

Please let me know if this extension is acceptable, and please contact me if you require any additional information.

Best Regards,

Brendan

Brendan Shine, P.E.
RealTime Aquifer Services
303.808.6133

bren.shine@g.com

PLEASE NOTE: This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any distribution or use of this
communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the
sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system.
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